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27th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 29th September we are holding a ‘Harvest Assembly’.  
A speaker from the Enfield Food Bank has been invited in to give a talk to the children about 
the people and families they support and how our donations will help.   
 
We would greatly appreciate any donations of tinned or non-perishable foods, such as: 

 Tinned food (beans/soup/fruit) 

 Rice 

 Pasta 
 
These goods will be collected by the Enfield Food Bank for distribution amongst those in 
need. 
 
Any food you may wish to contribute can be brought into school from tomorrow until 
Wednesday 6th October 2021. 
 
Please see the attached flyer for the top 10 items that the food bank is looking for. 
 
We thank you in advance for your support and generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Friend  
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://3.bp.blogspot.com/-rMQ78dGu6O4/Ux9QJm5aOsI/AAAAAAAAAFY/A26ydNi8Gek/s1600/Harvest+Fest+Image.jpg


 


